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January 11, 2018 

Public Parking Lot at the base of Spring Street. 

This correspondence provides an update for the reconfiguration of the Public Parking Lot. 
 
Work Activities: Start Date/Work Activities – Phase 3: REVISED 

Impact to Adjacencies: 

• The parking lot phasing map that was circulated last week has been revised (attached). We have been 
monitoring construction progress (cold weather last week and rain expected over the next two days) 
that have modified the proposed construction activities. 

• It is now proposed to not take as much property for construction and leave more parking for the next 
3-5 weeks. Parking will remain (though smaller footprint) near B&L and will be expanded near Doughty 
House. Construction will take place in the middle of both parking areas.  

• Construction for the third phase will begin starting January 16 (previously scheduled for January 15). A 
police detail will be onsite for January 16 to help direct traffic to the new parking area. Additional 
signage will also be installed.  

• The “10 minute” parking spaces along Spring Street (outside of B&L) will remain, as will the handicap 
parking in its current location.  

• Noise/disturbances associated with construction (back up alarms, ledge removal, excavations, dust, 
mud and trucks) should be expected.  

• Further circulation of this document will be greatly appreciated.  
• Thank you in advance for your patience while some of your daily activities are going to be disrupted for 

the foreseeable future.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 

Jason Moran 
Sr. Project Manager 

Williams College 
(413) 597-4527 

Jmoran2@williams.edu 


